
BE PREPARED FOR A SUMMER OF SCOUTING 
 

 
COVID-19 FAQ UPDATED 
 
How best to keep Scouts and Scouters safe from COVID-19 continues to evolve. The BSA’s answers to 
frequently asked questions has been updated. Updates are easy to identify:  changes are flagged with a 
diamond in front of the question. 
 
Check it out: Updated COVID-19 FAQ 
 
SCOUTER CODE OF CONDUCT 
 
Keeping Scouts safe is the responsibility of all volunteers. As Scouting activities return to normal, it’s a 
great time to make sure we’re familiar with the latest resources on safe Scouting. The Scouter Code of 
Conduct reminds us of our responsibilities to keep Scouts safe and provides links to great resources 
available to help fulfill them. 
 
Check it out: Scouter Code of Conduct 
 
SUMMER OF SERVICE UPDATE 
 
Patches! We have patches!! 
 
Scouting’s Summer of Service runs  from April through October. Information to help units participate and 
resources continue to be updated. And Certificates of Appreciation and patches are now available. Visit 
the Summer of Service website regularly to check out the latest information and resources. 
 
Check it out: Summer of Service 

https://www.scouting.org/coronavirus/covid-19-faq/?utm_source=scoutingwire&utm_campaign=swvolunteer4282021&utm_medium=email&utm_content=
https://www.scouting.org/health-and-safety/gss/bsa-scouter-code-of-conduct/
https://www.scouting.org/summerofservice/

